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House Bill 2025 is absurd. We do NOT need more increases. These tax increases 

are driving people out of this state. Businesses are fleeing.  

Our neighboring state, Washington, has just announced that over half a million of its 

people don’t have updates tags and renewals.. because people literally cannot afford 

it. This is the exact problem we are going too have here in Oregon.  

 

The legislatures needs to drop this bill. Is dangerously irresponsible. Oregon is 

already one of the highest taxed states and yet again, the legislatures are trying to 

increase more.. 

 


